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October 9, 2002

Mr. Talal Abu-Ghazaleh

P.O. Box 96 Imbabah 12411

Cairo, Egypt

Dear Talal,

Thank you for your generous gift of $15,000 to the TAG Center in the Department of Accounting. Your gift qualifies you for recognition in our Leadership Gift Clubs as a member of the 1870 Founder’s Club; an elite group of dedicated donors.

Support at the Leadership Gift Club level affirms the core values that make Canisius unique. As a member of the 1870 Founder’s Club, you know that your support will have a significant impact on the lives of today’s students –young men and women-who are being prepared to be the leaders of tomorrow. By helping to provide a high quality education to our students, you are making an investment both in Canisius and in the future.

Thank you again for your generosity .I am personally very grateful for your support.

With all personal best wishes,

 Sincerely,

(Signature)

 Rev.Vincent M.Cokke,S.J.

 President 

